
 

HOA Board of Directors Meeting – Open to All RP Residents 

Please make note of our next RP HOA BOD meeting on Tuesday, July 8 at 7pm.  As always, 
all Remington Park homeowners are invited to this Zoom meeting.  Link is below for access. 
Don’t worry, we’ll remind you again in the newsletter at the beginning of July! 

Link for the Zoom meeting is: 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/4857114961?pwd=azRoaDhwNHBFSkxieEtWMSt3QkFuUT09&
omn=82917098609 
Meeting ID: 485 711 4961 
Passcode: qW10Ah 
 
Also, please note that all RP Board of Directors’ communication is conducted either at the 
quarterly (or annual) HOA BOD meetings or through your RP monthly newsletter.  The Board 
does not make policy communication through our Facebook page (nor comments within a 
post). 

You may also reference our website for previous minutes from board meetings.  They will 
always be posted for your reading pleasure. 

 

Lastly, there will be a new policy for homeowners who are delinquent in paying their HOA 
dues.  This will be discussed at the meeting as well a quickly overviewed in the July 
newsletter.  The 2nd half of this year’s dues invoices were mailed about two weeks ago to 
each homeowner.  Please review it and pay it at your earliest convenience to avoid any 
penalties. 

As always, we sincerely thank you for your support and enthusiasm to keep Remington Park 
the star of Colleyville! 
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